
                                             

 

 

30th September 2022 

Hi everyone! 

I hope anyone who managed to pop in for the “drop in” on Wednesday found it useful.  

Please can we ask that any information you want to pass to us if passed via taking tiles, emails or 

phone calls. We are having more information passed through transport and this proves very 

difficult.  

We are collecting for harvest, if you have any packets, tins and non-perishables you can donate we 

would be really grateful. We realise times are very challenging at the moment and any little bit of 

help we can offer to others is amazing.  

Have a great weekend  

Paula 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

                                                                         Star of the Week 
Seedlings: Layla-Leigh 

Cedar: Lincoln 
Elm: Brooke 
Maple: Ellie 
Pine: Riley 

Willow: Mack 
Ash: Amelia 

Oak: Kai 
Woodlands: Minahil and Evie  

Dates for the diary 

Walk and talk : 10th October 

Please look out for your Annual 

Review date too. 

Value of the term is welcoming 

 

 

 

 

Our value of the term is:  

 



Pine Class News 
What a fabulous week we have had! We have all been settling in well these past couple of 

weeks.  

We have been busy cooking in the kitchen and have made some fabulous cakes. We have 

been following instructions and have been waiting patiently for our turn.  

This week we have also been working very hard at our workstations. We are learning to 

become more independent learners so we can transfer the skills to lots of new activities.  

We have also been exploring our sensory story … Night Monkey, Day Monkey. We find the 

puppets hilarious in the story and have been using the switches to turn the fireflies on and 

off.  

On Thursdays and Fridays, we have also been out in the community. This week we have 

been doing ‘welly walks’ around Moor Park. We have all been walking fantastically around 

the park holding hands.  

Pine class team 

    

 

 

  


	30th Sept.pdf
	Blog Pine 30.9.22.pdf

